First Person Account

[bookmark: _GoBack]On the 12th June 2019, at about 6.00pm, I saw what I believe to have been a UFO. 
I was coming home from football practice with my friends Nelson and Yannis. We were talking together about the match when I noticed that the air was growing colder and that there was a low humming sound coming from the woods by the edge of Roberts Road. I told the others and made them stop to look. 
Feeling scared, we all three of us stood completely still. Our eyes were fixed on the woods. As we stood, the humming sound grew louder and we started to notice what seemed like multi-coloured lights. I was unsure about what to do but Yannis started running towards the woods. We didn’t want to let him go alone, so Nelson and I followed.
As we came to the edge of the woods, the dark of the trees was illuminated. The humming sound was louder.   We came to a small clearing and saw a metallic object. It was circular and its surface was reflective and shiny. It was smaller than a car and it seemed to be vibrating. We stood, rooted to the spot, watching. There was a thunderous explosion, enough to hurt our ears, and the object started to rise up. It paused when it was level with our eyes and then shot up into the air. The whole time, I pointed my phone at it and clicked and clicked. 
The three of us said nothing but started to run. We were terrified and we wanted to get home. We arrived at Nelson’s home and sometime later were able to speak about what we had seen. 

